
VIRTUAL CAREER
EXPO

Organizations that focus on work with older adults and in health are invited to
consider participating in a virtual career expo this March 2024 in honor of

Careers in Aging Month. Organizations should consider this opportunity if they
have positions available and work in the following areas: aging and health, aging

and mental health, health communication, health technology, health care
management, program development, public health, and more!

 

EVENT HIGHLIGHTS:
Opening speaker 
Breakout rooms with employers
looking to recruit.
Networking

THIS EVENT IS OPEN
TO ALL
UNDERGRADUATE AND
GRADUATE STUDENTS
AT RUTGERS

THE RU TASKFOCE ON AGING
THE OFFICE OF CAREER
EXPLORATION AND SUCCESS 
THE HUB FOR AGING
COLLABORATION AT RUTGERS
SCHOOL OF SOCIAL WORK

DATE AND TIME:
Tuesday, 3/5
11:30am - 2:30pm

SPONSORED BY:

https://www.geron.org/Career-Learning/Career-Development/Careers-in-Aging-Month

